
WTUA – Keighley and Worth Valley Railway Trip from Wirral 
 

The Wirral Transport Users Association has organised a train excursion on the Keighley and 
Worth Valley Railway on Sat 13th Sept 2025. 
 

A coach will take us from various Wirral pickup points (listed on the Application Form below) 
to the KWVR terminus at Keighley. We will travel steam-hauled to Oxenhope station through 

the beautiful Yorkshire countryside and pass through the station at Oakworth (the station 
used in the film ‘The Railway Children’) and return back to Keighley. Two optional variations 

are offered, getting off the train on the return leg, at either: 
 Haworth to explore the pretty town with its parsonage where the Brontë sisters lived, or 
 Ingrow to visit the Carriage Works and Engine Shed Museums  (extra charge £3), 

and returning the rest of the way to Keighley on the following train. 
 

The schedule returning home should allow about an hour to explore the town of Hebden 

Bridge with its attractive shops and canal basin – traffic conditions permitting. 
 

The price for both the coach and the train travel is £47 (+£3 if visiting the Ingrow museums) 
per person and is payable in full with the completed application form. We are NOT restricting 

the trip to members only- you are welcome to bring friends. We need to have an idea of 
numbers by 22nd August, so please try and send in your application by then - late applications 

may be accepted subject to coach space availability. Any cancellations must be notified by 
29th August for a refund. 
 

Any questions or to request another copy of this form, please ring Brian Grey on 

0151 648 3070 or write to him at 56 Coombe Road, Irby, Wirral, CH61 4US. 
 

Please note- as with any heritage railway, circumstances may occur which require the steam-

haulage to be replaced by diesel-haulage. 
 

NOTE- On receipt of your application, a confirmation document/email will be sent to you (giving 
more detailed pickup location information). If not received by 6th Sept, please phone Brian. 

 

You might like to copy your chosen pickup time and location to this box 

to remind you of your choice after you have sent off the form section: 
   

 

 

 
[27July2025 

WTUA – Keighley and Worth Valley Railway Trip - Application Form 
 

Please print out (if on-line), fill in your details and return form with remittance made payable 
to Wirral Transport Users Association to Brian, to arrive by Thursday 21st August. 
 

Mr/Mrs/Ms: ______    Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________    Post Code: _______________ 

Email (if ok for the confirmation): ______________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________ 

Num in party: _____   Num for museums (+£3 ea): _____   Amount enclosed: £ ______ 

Pickup points will be at bus stops nearest locations below. Please circle or mark to 
indicate your choice: 
 

  *  8.30  Conway Park Station   *  8.49  Spital Crossroads 

  *  8.34  Birkenhead Central Station   *  8.52  Spital Station 

  *  8.38  Victoria Park southern corner 
(nearest Bedford Drive /Av) 

  *  8.56  Bromborough Cross 

  * 8.44  Bebington Station   *  9.07  Little Sutton Olde Red Lion pub 

 


